
TH6DXX Donation from W5XH 

ARCUA is lucky to have a fine and generous group of former members. The following photos were taken by Frank Buercklin 
KB5WAR (then sec’y) in Winter 1994 during the pick-up of the TH6DXX 6-element HF beam donation made by former 
W5YM alumnus Dr. Murray Harris, W5XH. 

 

 

 

 

[Editor’s note: This content was copied nearly verbatim from the “old” W5YM website.] 

 
ARCUA “mobile operations.” 

 

 
Here, ARCUA members retrieve 
the TH6DXX donated by Dr. Murray 
Harris W5XH. L-R, back of Dr. 
Charlton K5GOE (advisor at the 
time), back Dr Harris, back of Peter 
Laws N5UWY (then president). 

 
Gimme some more slack on the 
goat rope! 


